
DENR Mimaropa Region <mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph>

Re: REQUEST FOR REDUCTION OF TARGET UNDER AGRICULTURAL FREE
PATENT FOR CY 2024
1 message

R4B PENRO Marinduque <penromarinduque@denr.gov.ph> Wed, Dec 6, 2023 at 3:09 PM
To: DENR Mimaropa Region <mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph>, ARDTS MIMAROPA <ardts.mimaropa@gmail.com>, LPDD
MIMAROPA <lpdd_denrmimaropa@yahoo.com>, LPDD MIMAROPA 2 <denrmimaropalpdd2@gmail.com>, LPDD
MIMAROPA <denrmimaropalpdd@gmail.com>, lpddmimaropa@gmail.com, Yahoo <pmd_mimar4b@yahoo.com.ph>, R4B
Planning and Management Division <pmd.r4b@denr.gov.ph>
Cc: Planning and Programming Section MIMAROPA <pps4bmimaropa@gmail.com>

Greetings.

Resending the Request for Reduction of Target Under Agricultural Free Patent for CY 2024 of DENR-PENRO Marinduque
with supporting attachment/table.

Kindly acknowledge upon receipt.

Thank you.

On Fri, Dec 1, 2023 at 9:35 PM R4B PENRO Marinduque <penromarinduque@denr.gov.ph> wrote:
Greetings.

Kindly disregard the previous email sent awhile ago due to wrong attachment. 

Please see and acknowledge upon receipt of the Request for Reduction of Target Under Agricultural Free Patent for CY
2024 of DENR-PENRO Marinduque.

Thank you.

--

DEPARTMENT OF ENVIRONMENT AND NATURAL RESOURCES
PENRO MARINDUQUE
Phone: (042) 332-1490/ 332-0727; VOIP: 2705
Address: Capitol Compound, Barangay Bangbangalon, Boac, Marinduque 4900
Website: https://penromarinduque.gov.ph/
Email: penromarinduque@denr.gov.ph

--
DISCLAIMER
The information contained in this communication is intended solely for the use of the individual or entity to whom it is addressed and other parties authorized to
receive it. It may contain confidential or legally privileged communication. If you are not the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any disclosure,
copying, distribution or taking any action in reliance on the contents of this information is strictly prohibited and may be unlawful. If you have received this
communication in error, please notify us immediately by responding to this e-mail and then immediately delete it from your system. Opinions contained in this
e-mail or any of its attachments do not necessarily reflect the opinions of the DENR-PENRO Marinduque.
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1805K

mailto:penromarinduque@denr.gov.ph
http://penromarinduque.gov.ph/
mailto:penromarinduque@denr.gov.ph
https://mail.google.com/mail/u/0/?ui=2&ik=90712b6050&view=att&th=18c3df59c18ab623&attid=0.1&disp=attd&safe=1&zw
https://mail.google.com/mail/u/0/?ui=2&ik=90712b6050&view=att&th=18c3df59c18ab623&attid=0.1&disp=attd&safe=1&zw

